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REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT 

OCTOBER 18TH 2018 to NOVEMBER 1ST 2018  

 

INTERNAL GOVERNANCE 

 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

● IR fixes made 

● Council committees underway, BOMCOM, Health+Dental, Fall Reading Week, 

Governance Reform 

● Elections+Referenda IR changes to come to next council  

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS (BOD) 

● Approval of Members at Large for next year 

● LICM contract approval  

 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

● Quorum was not met 

● Open discussion for executives/members in attendance 

 

REPRESENTATION & ADVOCACY 

 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS  

● Building Properties Committee meeting 

○ Had to phone in since I was stuck in an elevator (mildly ironic) 

● Appointed to the IT Committee under the board 

 

COMMITTEES 

● Sexual Violence Policy committee has an open forum next Monday at 5:30 pm 

● Catalyst awards meeting (awards for sustainable initiatives on campus)  

● Centraide meeting 

 



Office of the President 

Tel: (514) 398-6801 | Fax: (514) 398-7490 | president@ssmu.ca 

3600 McTavish St., Suite 1200, Montréal, QC, H3A 0G3 

Located on Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabe, traditional territories 
 

 

 

 

MEETINGS 

● Met with SLL at large, interacted with leaders in all aspects 

● Met with campus space planning to discuss booking spaces in Winter semester for 

clubs/services, what that would be with Sophia 

● Met with head of residences to talk about ballroom rental, additional conversations 

● Meeting with Student Hospitality services 

● Discussions with Nightline 

● Discussions with SACOMSS 

● Discussions with Fanny (EDUS president) 

● Presidents Round Table discussions 

● Met with Glenn (Associate Dean of Students) to discuss food insecurity work 

 

PROJECTS 

 

680 SHERBROOKE 

● Partnership with Nimbus tutoring is official 

● Launching tutor applications now, full service should be running later this month; fully 

ready for next semester  

 

 

680 SHERBROOKE 

● Waiting for McGill confirmation on insurance 

● Space will be launched when this is confirmed, tables/chairs are already set up  

 

 

 

Best,  

 

Tre Mansdoerfer 

President 


